
The Presbytery of Arkansas is looking for a full-time (preferable) Transitional 
General Presbyter to supervise the staff and daily operations of the presbytery 
and to work with the staff of Ministry Architects in the current strategic planning 
and visioning process.  Past Mid-Council leader experience is preferred along 
with Transitional Ministry training.   
  
The Ministry Discernment Profile is attached and applications can be sent to 
Katie Flood whose contact information is listed on the MDP.   Current General 
Presbyter Stewart Smith is available for questions about the presbytery and the 
position.  (stewart@presbyark.org, 479-466-0195. 
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